vy Lane, EXCALIBUR PRIMARY SCHOOL
Alsager,
Stoke-on-Trent
ST7 2RQ

Tel: 01270 685136
E-mail: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Lise Houldsworth

NEW BRIGHTON VISIT
THURSDAY 7TH JULY

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of their topic this term, the children will be visiting New Brighton, a seaside town on the Wirral
peninsula. This visit will link with their topic and allow them to experience first-hand a typical seaside town,
as well as seeing and sketching a real lighthouse and building sand sculptures on the beach.

The visit will take place on Thursday 7th July 2016 and we will leave school promptly at 8.30am so children
will need to be in school for 8.15am and we will arrive back at school at approximately 3.00pm so children
can be collected from school as usual at 3.15pm.

Please provide children with a packed lunch and a drink with a top that can be opened and closed by
themselves in a light-weight bag which can be easily carried by your child. We will also take the children's
water bottles on the trip, so please ensure your child has their full water bottle with them. Children may wear
their own clothes on the trip, but will need to wear their school jumper. As this trip is mainly outdoors, suitable
clothing and footwear will need to be worn as the children will be doing a fair bit of walking including walking
across the sands. Due to the unpredictability of the Great British weather it is asked that your child brings a
waterproof coat and sun-cream, sun hat and sun glasses (if appropriate) to cater for all eventualities! As part
of the trip will involve building sand sculptures, | invite the children to bring their own plastic buckets and
spades if they wish as this can be used the help make their sculpture. If you do choose to bring buckets and
spades then please ensure they are in a clearly named bag (which the children will have to carry
themselves). If you wish to bring them to school the week of the trip to put in my cupboard then that is fine.
Please note that if the weather is especially poor on the day then the trip may not go ahead due to the whole
visit being outdoors and by the sea.

As you know, we always ask for a voluntary contribution to help offset the cost of the trip. For this visit the
cost will be £13.30, £1.50 of which is for an ice cream at a local cafe and the rest is for insurance and
transport. Unfortunately, if this voluntary contribution is not forthcoming then the visit will not be able to take
place.

Please fill in the permission slip below and return to school with the appropriate money. Alternatively, you
can pay and grant parental permission for the visit using the school shop on Parentmail2.

Yours sincerely,

Miss C Street
Teacher

New Brighton Visit

| give permission for my child to take part in the visit to New Brighton on Thursday 7th July and enclose a
voluntary contribution of £13.30 to cover the cost.
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